
Monthly PBIS Events 
 

October 2nd  and 3rd  
Get Your Orbit On: Students 

can pay their teachers 15 
Feathers to have 20 

minutes of extra gym time. 
 

October 19th   
Super Star Reader 

Students can pay 15 
Feathers to read to  

another class. 

School News 
         Wednesday during our Institute Day teachers began 
planning for intervention and enrichment activities. 
Beginning Monday all staff members will be participating in 
our half hour enrichment and intervention time.  Primary 
and intermediate grade levels will be switching students on 
Mondays, Thursdays, and Fridays to provide targeted 
instruction in literacy.   
 

At this months PTH meeting any parent that attends will 
bring home a special $10 feather buck to their child. I 
promise you, your child will be SUPER excited about that 
buck! Please know children are welcome to attend the PTH   
meeting.  
 

      Coming soon to our lunchroom….GOLDEN TICKETS! To  
      encourage positive choices in the lunchroom, Noon  
       Hour Supervisors will be giving the best classroom(s)  
   Golden Tickets! When a classroom earns 5 Golden Tickets 
students and their teachers will decide on a special event 
for their classroom.  
 

Please remember to send in your enrichment fees to you 
child's classroom teacher. 
 
This week at Hawk Hollow teachers will be reminding our 
Little Hawks about the importance of being respectful, 
responsible and safe. You might be wondering what those 
learning skills look like? Please help us by reminding your 
children they can show their responsibility by working hard  
          and completing their assignments. 
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Teach Peace 
 
Today we took a whole 

school picture that had 

a great message 

attached.   
 

      TEACH PEACE! 
 

The whole school 

picture will be displayed 

in our building and will 

be available for families 

to purchase in the  

near future. 

 
 



Candy Bar Bingo 
Be sure and join the PTH 
and Hawk Hollow Staff 
for Candy Bar Bingo on 
October 12th. It is sure to 
be a great night, full of 
candy and laughs.  
 

The event begins at 6pm 
which is typically dinner 
time for families. We 
have that covered for 
you! Rosati’s will deliver 
pizza to the building for 
the event and a 
percentage of proceeds 
will go back to Hawk 
Hollow! 
 

              Pizza, Candy, and     
              Bingo! What a  
               Friday night!!! 

Important Dates 
 

October 1st – 1st through 6th grade 
progress reports go home 
October 8th – No school 
October 11th – 3rd and 6th grade 
CoGat testing 
October 12th – Candy Bar Bingo 
6pm-8pm; Rosati’s Dine Out Night 
Pizza will be delivered to the 
building if you come to Candy Bar 
Bingo. 
October 17th – PTH meeting 6pm-
7pm 
October 25th –  Institute Day and 
Evening Parent Teacher Conferences 
October 26th – No School/All Day 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
October 30th – 5th Grade Field Trip 
October 31st  - Halloween 
 

Literacy Night 
Literacy Night was a GREAT success. We 
hope all the families enjoyed the event as 
much as our staff enjoyed hosting it for our 
community.  

Compliments from our event: 
“I really enjoyed myself and Ellie was very relaxed. I was proud of 
her…she did well. 
You have some awesome families in your school….very respectful 
children. And those treats…thanks so much.” 
 
“I enjoyed seeing the creative variety of activities and community 
involvement -- how cool to read with firefighters, a dog, an 
astronaut, a teacher, a Board member and a principal in one 
evening!  The baked treats were simply too good.” 
 
 
 

School Safety 
 
On September 27th, 2018, the district ran a surprise security check 
on our building. During the compliance district personnel takes note 
of five indicators: 
 
1. Doors Locked - Are the exterior doors locked during  the 

school day?    
2. Inquiry - Does office staff use the intercom system to inquiry the 

name and nature of business the visitor has with the school? 
3. Greeting Time - After entry, the intern is directed not to go to 

the office, but to wander slowly away from the office down the 
school hallway. Does the office staff direct the visitor back to the 
office within 30 seconds?   

4. Sign In - does the front office staff use the Raptor system for 
visitor sign in?   

5. Visitor Tag - does the front office staff use the Raptor name tag 
for visitors?   

 
       Our school and staff members scored a perfect 100%! Way to   
        go, Hawk Hollow for ensuring the safety of all our students and 
       staff! 
 
 


